
 

 

 

Lanesfield Primary School Newsletter  

Message from our Head Teacher 

 

Autumn One is complete! A big well done to the children and staff who have completed a 

very long and eventful half term. 

 

I am pleased to share that attendance is better than this time last year. 

 

This term we have been able to include many offsite visits including our Towers residential 

trip for year 6, Indigo class visit to Cosford for their “Forces in STEM day”, Green class visit 

to St Peters and visits to Spring Vale library.  Any of the library visits that were cancelled 

due to staff illness will go ahead next term.  In addition we will be rescheduling Red class 

parents evening. 

 

I wish everyone a super half term and hope you enjoy lots of family time together. 
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Diary Dates 

 

Half term  - Monday 30th October to    

Friday 3rd November 

 

November 

6th Return to school 

6th Topic Week - History 

6th Start of after school clubs for Autumn 

2 

6th Lilac class trip 

9th Football match (home) 

9th KS1 trip 

10th Remembrance day 

13th Diwali  - Dress up in bright colours/

traditional dress 

15th Odd socks for anti-bullying week 

17th Children in Need  - wear something   

spotty! 

 

Overall school attendance is 95.0%  

Class attendance: 

1. Orange 98.3% 

2. Blue 97.5% 

3. Red 96.6% 

4. Purple 96.5% 

5. Pink 94.9% 

6. Lilac 94.3% 

7. Green 93.8% 

8. Indigo 93.5% 

9. Yellow 92.1% 

10. Butterfly 91.7% 

Temporary Minibus Driver 

We have a vacancy for a temporary      

minibus driver for 2.5 hours per day 

for morning pick ups and afternoon 

drop-offs.   

Details are on our website and social      

media. 
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Royal British Legion Poppy Appeal 

 

This year we are again supporting the 

Royal British Legion Poppy Appeal and 

will be selling poppy resources via classes 

from Monday 6th November so please send 

your child in with a small amount of 

cash.  Suggested donations for items range 

from 50p to £1 with any donation wel-

comed for the stick-on poppies. 

Well done to the following children who have received Merit Certificates 

 

For Science: Raheeb, Kiitan, Paul-Lee, Sharon, Sidney, Sophia,   

Roma, Skylar, Haroldas, Liam, Tavonga, Theo, Ava, Semen, 

Rajvir, Elleah. 

Reminder to parents 

When booking After School Club on                  

Parentmail, please ensure that you select all 

hours that you require, e.g. if you require 

the session until 5.45pm please ensure you 

select all 3 boxes.  

Minibus Payments  

 

May we remind parents that the 

minibus payments should be paid 

a week in advance. In order to 

keep you child's place secure please 

ensure all payments are cleared 

over the holiday.  

Children in Need - 17th November 2023 

We will be selling merchandise again week          

commencing 13th November via classes.  Prices 

are as below: 

• Pudsey Ears £2.50 each 

• Pudsey Badges £1 each 

• Reversible colourful wristbands £1 each 

• Pudsey bears raffle - 50pence per ticket 

with large bear as first prize and two small-

er bears as runner-up prizes. 

 

This will be a dress-up day and children should wear something spotty. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

                             

 

 

 

 

Towers Photos 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Green Class Photos from Church visit 

 

Red Class Library Photos 



 

School Lunch Menu’s 

School Lunches 

Please ensure that you book your child a school 

lunch, as and when required.  

You must order this via Parentmail by midnight 

the day before. 

ParentMail / Accounts / Dinner Spring Term / 

Select lunch Choice / Pay now / confirm / 

complete 

Regardless of whether you pay for a school 

lunch we must ask all parents to order their 

child's lunch in this way. Parentmail will not 

take payment if you are FSM but will send 

your order through to school. 

By ensuring all parents order school lunches 

this way, it helps school in a number of  

ways:-  

• Less disruption to class in the morning 

• The school kitchen is more productive 

• Reduces admin time for office staff 

 


